
Your options after GCSEs 

 

The Pembrokeshire Post 16 Open Week is now online! 

Register to visit us “virtually” at http://www.openweek.dysguarlein.com and talk to our 
team of experts at our events running from Monday 1st June – Friday 5th June 2020. 

We will be on hand to talk to you about the courses and career options available to 
you from providers across Pembrokeshire, and you can take part in our live Q&A 
asking questions from the comfort of your armchair! We’ll have independent Careers 
Wales advisors available for live chat throughout the week. 

Who’s it for? 

If you’re a Year 11 pupil or a parent wanting to find out more about what post 16 
options are available, then this is for you. We know things are a little different right 
now, but we still want to provide you with an opportunity to make an informed choice. 

Join us to find out about: 

 A Levels 
 Vocational Courses for 16-19 year olds 
 Traineeships 
 Apprenticeships 
 Entry requirements and Levels 
 Student Support 
 Student Finance 
 How to apply and the application process 

Although you can’t physically visit the brilliant providers at the moment, you will be 
able to virtually explore a full range of options. Once you have registered we will 
update you with a timetable of events for you to choose from. 

 

http://www.openweek.dysguarlein.com/

